
 
 

 

Date: March 7, 2025  
To: Advisers  
From: Alyssa Bregel, Ohio FCCLA Board of Directors Chair 
Event: Ohio Family, Career and Community Leaders of America, State Leadership 
Conference  
Re: State Dues 
Event Date: Thursday, April 25, 2024  

 
The Ohio FCCLA Board of Directors has moved to approve a membership dues increase, 
which will be presented for delegate approval during the 2025 Ohio FCCLA State 
Leadership Conference in April. This change aims to ensure the continued growth and 
sustainability of Ohio FCCLA programs and opportunities for our members. 
 
The proposed dues structure is as follows: 

• Individual Membership: $8.00 (state) + $9.00 (national) = $17.00 per 
member and per adviser 

• Middle School Package: $560 (state) + $250 (national) = $810 per chapter 
(plus Adviser $17.00 membership) 

• Up to 25 Package: $200 (state) + $395 (national) = $595 per chapter (plus 
Adviser $17.00 membership) 

• Unlimited Package: $688 (state) + $775 (national) = $1,463 per chapter 
(plus Adviser $17.00 membership) 

 
We encourage all advisers to share this information with their chapters and ensure that 
delegates are prepared to discuss and vote on this important change during the 
conference. If you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate 
to reach out to Christie Jackson, Ohio FCCLA State Adviser or Alyssa Bregel, Ohio 
FCCLA Board of Directors Chair.  
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